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October 6th, 2013 
 
 
Dear Rocky Mountain AIChE’ers, 
 
It has been sometime since Rocky Mountain (RM) local section has had a membership chair, but finally after 
recruiting some new leadership blood, all of our positions are filled and I have the opportunity to greet you in 
this role. I am writing to you today to request your support for our local section in two ways; local membership 
and by championing opportunity. 
 
LOCAL MEMBERSHIP 
For those of you that receive our newsletters and are not already members, I encourage you to join the local 
section. Rocky Mountain section membership dues are only $15 a year. These funds allow us to promote the 
profession at the local level through monthly meetings and support of additional activities. 
 
CHAMPIONING OPPORTUNITY 
We would like to continue to provide support of new and extended membership initiatives. We currently 
support the Colorado State Science Fair1 and have awarded funds to regional students-chapters primarily for 
travel to regional meetings. However, continuing and building these initiatives will depend largely on 
membership and member support via donations. So I am asking for your additional championship and support 
of these initiatives. 
 
With additional support, please keep an eye out for the initiatives. Ideas include; establishing a scholarship 
fund, establishing an annual YP get together, and funding outreach efforts to support promotion of 
membership. As recognition of your support we will build acknowledgement into our local section materials 
(website and newsletter). 
 
For convenience, additional support can be sent directly to our new treasurer Crystal Smalley: 

 
Merrick & Company 
5970 Greenwood Plaza Blvd. 
Greenwood Village, Colorado 80111 

 
Thank you kindly for your support of the Rocky Mountain chemical engineering community. Please contact me 
with any questions, if you would like to learn more about membership initiatives or if you have suggestions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Cory D. Jensen 

                                                
1 http://www.csef.colostate.edu/  


